
Effective Date: December 1, 2023

Equipment Option Change: 
Obsolescence of model CP-740

Attention:

The CP-740 is being discontinued due to low sales.  
There is no direct replacement for this coupler.  
Please review the Coupler Selection Guide  
XL-PH1397SG-en-US for another coupling product  
that fits your application.

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or customer service representative at 
800.876.3929.

Service parts will be available through the 
SAF-HOLLAND Aftermarket for a seven year period.
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